7t May 2020

. [RElleYear]

We wanted to write another little note to say hi and to let you know that we are missing you. We are
really enjoying speaking to you on the phone. We are working really hard to speak to you all. So if

we haven't rung you yet, we will do soon!

We have all been completing our own home learning/training so we are ready to teach you lot sof
new things when you are back in school. Here are some of the things we have been doing as well:

Miss Phillips celebrated her birthday!

Mr Hemming has been looking after his plants.

Mrs Field has been going on lots of walks
and she even went on a nature hunt with her
children! If you have been on a nature hunt,

we would love to see your photos too.
Mrs Derbyshire has been very busy cooking

and going on walks!

Mrs Dyer, Mrs Gasson and Mrs Thomas have
been. Mrs Fairbanks is learning how to play
the guitar. She has learnt the introduction to
‘7 nation army’. They are keeping safe and
they are all well.




We miss you so much! We have really enjoyed seeing the pictures of the work you have been

sending in so we thought we would share some of them here:

We would love to see some more of the things that you have been doing at home, especially your
home learning. You can send them to the yearishared@hayes-pri.bromley.sch.uk email address.

Take care!

The Year 1 Team
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